From:
To:

Marty Rehbein
Jenny Baker

Subject: Fwd: Mullan Road Development

Date:

Monday, September 9, 2019 9:51:01 PM

Marty

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ken McVey <kcmcvey28@yahoo.com>
Date: September 9, 2019 at 9:39:00 PM MDT
To: council@ci.missoula.mt.us

Subject: Mullan Road Development

I would like to ask the council what has happened to the concept of open space
and thoughtful development. There certainly has not been any foresight put into
this proposal by the WGM Group. | believe there only consideration is to put as
much dense construction in our area as they are allowed. | am asking the council
to drive through my residential area and north to see all the cramped parking areas
on the streets and surroundings. It has become unsafe at times and frustrating for
my family who would like to visit but are unable as there many times are no
available parking spots. Knife River is quite close to all this and I believe having
an asphalt plant so close to our neighborhood is not healthy. Please reconsider
what WGM is requesting. There only concern is making a very significant profit
at the expense of me and my neighbors. For the record I have been a taxpayer of
Missoula County as well as the city since the mid-1980’s. Respectfully, Ken
McVey, 4100 Mullan Road, # 915.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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